
Dear Parents, 

 

We have had another super week at school. Although we were saddened to 

hear that Fulneck School is closing at the end of the summer term, we have 

been able to offer a warm welcome to people who are interested in coming to 

Queenswood for a new start. We welcome a new family who will join us next 

year. On Wednesday, afternoon Miss Baldwin and I will attend the Fair at 

Fulneck School with other independent schools as we will meet lots of parents 

and families who are looking for their next steps. I would say a heartfelt thank 

you to our own parents who have posted kind recommendations on Facebook 

- support like this is always a great boost for us! 

 

Next Wednesday -  no swimming now for the rest of the term. 

Many congratulations to the children who achieved success in distance awards 

this week - fantastic and well done! 

 

I wish you all a lovely weekend and thank you to the families who have 

brought in generous Eid gifts for the children - our best wishes to those 

families celebrating Eid - have a really lovely time! 

 

Kind regards 

Julie Tanner 

Head Teacher 

 


